
Specifically, in the coach
operator sector, many
family-run businesses
have been taken over by
larger companies looking
to expand.

There has recently been
an intensive marketing
campaign by a national
company to introduce
their new brand which has
caused some confusion as
they own a company with
a very similar name to ours
based in Leicestershire.

We are proud to still be
independent, offering first
class day trips and holidays
by coach and private coach
hire as well as an ABTA
bonded travel agency
specialising in all types
of cruising holidays.

Best wishes from
Kristy,Tina and
the entire Woods
team, both office
staff and drivers

Woods have been in business
for 52 years this year. Here is to
the next 52 years of providing a
complete travel service to our
wonderful customers

Your Independent, Family Owned and Operated Travel Service

“
We have been fortunate enough to make it
through these trying times, and our thoughts
are with the many businesses in the UK who
were forced to close their doors.

Rumours of
a national takeover

We would like to take
this opportunity to reassure
our customers and potential
customers that we have NOT
been taken over, nor have
we sold Woods Travel.

For full details on all the products and services we provide please go to

woodstravel.co.uk or call us on 01243 868080
Park Road, Bognor Regis, West Sussex PO21 2PX

“




